
COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

701 Ocean Street, 4th Floor 

Santa Cruz, CA  95060 

(831) 454-2580 

 

NOTICE OF PENDING ACTION 
 

The Planning Department has received the following application. The 

identified planner may be contacted for specific information on this 

application. 
 

APPLICATON NUMBER:  171214 APN: 104-121-69 

 

Proposal to construct a 2,400 non-habitable accessory structure 

(barn) on site with a single family residence (B-171794).  Requires an 

Administrative Residential Development Permit.  This project also 

includes an Archaeological Archival Review (REV171119) and a 

Biotic Report Review (REV181024). 

 

Property located on Meadow Haven Lane about 450 feet north from 

Glenhaven Road. (140 Meadow Haven Lane) 

 

 

OWNER: Jon and Dawn Friesell 

APPLICANT: Valerie Hart 
SUPERVISORIAL DISTRICT: 1 

PLANNER: Lezanne Jeffs, (831) 454-2480 

EMAIL: Lezanne.Jeffs@santacruzcounty.us 

 

Public comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. March 19, 2018. 
 

A decision will be made on or shortly after March 20, 2018. 
 

Appeals of the decision will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. two weeks 

after the decision date.  
 

Information regarding the appeal process, including required fees, 

may be obtained by phoning (831) 454-2130. 
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For more information, call the project planner identified above. 
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